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Seeking Vendors for Harvest Fair 
 
 
(Kahnawà:ke – 24, Seskehkó:wa/September 2008) The Kahnawà:ke Environment 
Protection Office (KEPO) is pleased to announce that the Annual Three Sisters Health & 
Harvest Fair will return to the Knights of Columbus Hall on Sunday, November 2nd, 2008. 
At this time, KEPO is looking for interested vendors of hand made and home-cooked 
goods. 
 
The cost for booth space is $20 for a single table, or $40 for a double. “We’re asking 
vendors to reserve their spot as soon as possible, since space is limited” says organizer, 
Alana Kane. 
 
If you are an interested vendor, contact Alana Kane at 450-635-0600, or in-person at the 
Environment Protection Office. The deadline to reserve is Friday, October 24th at 4pm. 
 
Donations are graciously accepted. All proceeds will go to this year’s beneficiary 
organization, the Kahnawake Schools Diabetes Prevention Project. 
 
 
INSTRUCTIONS 
 
Please run until October 24. 
Please contact Alana Kane at 450-635-0600. 
 
 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca

	Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
	P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 
	                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
	                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 



